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Dear Senator Frederick, 

As a constituent of yours, I'm writing to urge your support of HB 2251A.  We have 

grandchildren who are in schools in Portland, and we know from their reports that cell 

phone usage is constant and disruptive.  Middle and high school experiences are 

challenging enough without adding social media to the school environment.  With low 

test scores and high mental health distress, we all must take steps to ensure that our 

schools focus on learning and building appropriate, healthy relationships.  Cell 

phones disrupt both! 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Sue Miller 


